
To book a place at the fringe meeting please  

email kevin.norris@churchofengland.org or  

call 0208 898 1767 by Sunday 17 June. 

Clergy Capability Consultation 

New proposals for the clergy capability procedure 

 

A consultation is underway on some  

possible changes to the capability procedure,  

including new legal powers for the bishop.  

To find out more about the proposals and  

how you can comment on them, come to the  

Clergy Capability Consultation fringe meeting. 

Friday 6 July, 8.30pm 

Room D/L/037 

Speaker: Patrick Shorrock 

Secretary to the Remuneration and  
Conditions of Service Committee  
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